PLUGANDPLAY JAPAN

2020年2月19日 | February 19, 2020

Winter / Spring Summit 2020 Tokyo / Kyoto of Plug and Play Japan イベント参加者、ゲストの皆様

新型コロナウイルス(COVID-19)による肺炎の感染拡大を受けて、大変残念ではありますが、東京のSummit(3月5日・6日)、京都のEXPO(3月17日)の開催を見送ることにいたしました。

皆様ご存知の通り、コロナウイルスが現時点で想定を上回る世界的な影響を及ぼしております。Plug and Play Japanが主催するSummit/EXPOは、参加をする採択スタートアップ94社のうち約半数が海外の企業であり、かつ2000名程度が集まる大規模なイベントとなるため、参加者間におけるコロナウイルスの蔓延等のリスクを完全に排除することができません。Plug and Play Japanとしては、皆様の健康と安全を最重要事項と考えて、今回の判断に至りました。

Plug and Play Japanは、今回のキャンセルによって影響を受けた参加者の方々に、また改めて別の日時におけるSummit/EXPOの機会を設けることをお約束すると共に、パートナー、スタートアップ、コミュニティに最高の価値を提供できるよう尽力して参ります。何卒ご理解のほど、よろしくお願いいたします。

Plug and Play Japan株式会社 代表取締役社長 ヴィンセント・フィリップ

Dear participants and guests of Winter/Spring Summit 2020 Tokyo/Kyoto of Plug and Play Japan,

We regret to inform you that due to concern regarding the Coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak, Plug and Play Japan will cancel these events, originally to be held in Tokyo on March 5th and 6th and in Kyoto on March 17th.

Due to the global nature and size of these events, as well as not being able to fully mitigate the risks, we felt it was our duty to prioritize the safety and health of our participants and guests.

Plug and Play Japan will continue to strive towards being able to provide the highest value to our partners, startups and community by creating future opportunities and events, especially to the participants affected by this cancelation.

Our thoughts and prayers are with those who are affected by the coronavirus worldwide.

Plug and Play Japan KK Managing Partner Phillip Vincent